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[Approval by mail]: Ghana Public-Private Partnership for the restoration of Degraded Forest 

Reserve (AfDB) FIP - PFIPGH504A 

Comments received from the United States 
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Dear Mafalda,  

 

We appreciate the additional information provided by the AfDB. We can support the approval of 

the project today, but would stress the need to take measures, such as those suggested by the 

Bank in the additional information it provided, to increase the potential for replication, both in 

Ghana and in other countries.  

 

Best,  

 

Katie Berg  

US Treasury Department 
 


